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May 26, 1989

Mr. Louis McDermott
108 High St.

Fort Erie, Ont.

T2A " 3B

Dear Louis:

Just a note to thank you for your recent contribution
to the Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 71. These items
will be placed on display in our special Heritage Room,
which we hope to establish within the next year./ The
banner made by Mrs. Howe was certainly a tremendous

donation to the branch and we thank you.
The official opening of our new building will take
place on July 3, 1989. An invitation to attend

this ceremony will be mailed to you shortly.

Yours truly

Bud Pinch

“Lest We Forget”




